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On February 9, 2017, Board Staff, Jeannie Mitchell and Nelson Agbodo, conducted a 

public hearing for the project 16-054, Northwestern Medicine Kishwaukee Health & Fitness 

Center. The hearing was held at 11:30am at the DeKalb Public Library, 309 Oak St. DeKalb, IL 

60115. The Board Member in attendance was Senator Brad Burzynski.  

Board Staff noted 24 individuals who registered their attendance at the hearing, of which 

8 came forward to express their support or opposition for the project and 16 attended for 

appearance only.  A total of 15 individuals mentioned on their registration forms that they 

support the project, 3 mentioned their opposition, 4 were neutrals, and 2 did not specify their 

positions. The table below provides a summary of opinions per type of attendance. 

 Testimony Appearance Only Total 
    
Support 6 9 15 

Oppose 1 2 3 

Neutral 1 3 4 
None 0 2 2 

Total 8 16 24 

 

  


